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Comments: In response to the proposed development at Holland Lake, as a Montana resident I feel that the

project is too large and extreme in scope for the setting.  Holland Lake is host to nesting loons and without more

study their habitat will most likely be  disrupted. In addition it appears that approximately 200 old growth trees will

likely have to be removed to accommodate future construction. I do not support this new development plan in its

current state.  


